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Of Hixson 
December 2024 

REMINDERS 
 
 

 

 

Toys for Tots 

November 4th – 

December 13th  

 

Christmas Parties 

December 20th  

 

Pre-K Christmas 

Program 

December 20th  

2 pm  

 

Pajama Day 

December 20th  

 

Closed for 

Christmas 

December 25th  

 

Closed for New 

Year’s Day 

January 1st  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Moms and Dads, 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays!!  We here at Kids R Kids are busy with 

the hustle and bustle of the holiday season.  We would 

like to take this opportunity to thank each of you for 

your continued support and inspiration as we strive to 

serve you the very best, we can.   

 

 

Toys for Tots 
 

This year we will once again be a collection site for Toys 

for Tots! We will be accepting donations from November 

4th through December 13th. Please help bring a smile to a 

young child’s face this holiday season. We are asking you 

to bring in NEW unwrapped toys. As always there will be 

a drop box in our front lobby.  
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Christmas Activities  

We will be having our Classroom parties on 

Friday, December 20th at 2:15. Please see 

your child’s teacher for a sign up list. That 

Friday we will also have pajama day! Be 

sure to send your child dressed in their 

coziest pajamas!  

 

 

 

 

The Pre-K class will be having a Christmas 

recital on Friday, December 20th at 2:30. 

Following the recital there will be milk and 

cookies! Ms. Penelope and Ms. Rachel please 

ask that everyone bring a package of 

cookies. All the leftovers will be donated 

to the homeless.  

 

Christmas Holiday 

Kids R Kids will be closed Wednesday, 

December 25th so everyone can celebrate 

Christmas with their families! We we re-open 

Thursday, December 26th. We will also be 

closed Wednesday, January 1st for New Year’s 

Day. We hope all of our families here have a 

safe and wonderful holiday with their 

families. 

 

 

  

 Referral Credit 

Families & teachers who refer new staff 

will get a referral credit of $75.00 after 

the new hire has been employed for 90 

days ☺ So send us some awesome new 

teachers! 

 

 

 
Thank you for allowing us the privilege of caring for your children. We value the trust you 

have in our school and in us. Please let us know if at any time there is anything we can do to 

assist you or improve our service to you in any way! 

Best wishes to all! 

Ms. Natalie, Ms. Amanda, Ms.  Tiffiny, and Ms. Caroleen  

 

 


